
You're Invited to Our Exciting School 

Holiday Program! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are pleased to announce that our School Holiday Program will take place from July 10 to 

July 21, 2023. This program is designed to provide a fun and engaging experience for our 

students during the holiday break. 

Program Details: 

• Location: ABC School Gymnasium 

• Time: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

• Activities: Arts and Crafts, Sports, Games, and more! 

Registration is required. Please fill out the attached form and return it by June 30, 2023. 

We hope to see all our students there for an unforgettable holiday experience! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

ABC School 


